COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

12th
XX September, 1928,

Dear Oirs,

I beg to acquaint you that the Committee have '
had under consideration todugk a letter received from the
Society's Surveyors at Bilbae in which they state they have
been informed by your goodselves that the steamer
"CABO CULLERA" 1s laid up at that pert indefinitely and that
you do not contemplate carrying out the 4th Special Survey ¥°2 ,
which beceme due at the end of April last, unless the vessel
is again placed in commission. In the circumstances the
Carmittee have deferred censideration of the casc for the
vresent subject to the survey in guestion being carried out
before the steamer is again employed.

I am, Deax Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committec,

Hessye., Yharra & m.
Calle ESan Jeogpe 5, (WQ 3“15)3
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